
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together 
 
 

2nd January 2021 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
I hope that you all had a good Christmas and were able to enjoy the festive period despite 
the unusual circumstances. 
  

Following the government announcement on Wednesday 30th December, I am writing to 
update you on the current situation as it is known.  As outlined in the latest government 

guidance, from Tuesday 5th January all pupils will return to school as Monday the 4th January 
is an INSET day.   The health, safety and wellbeing of everyone in our community are our 

highest priorities and we will continue to put in place all recommendations that have been 
made for protective measures. 
 

We are aware that there is still a lot of speculation and uncertainty regarding schools 
reopening on Monday.  Unfortunately, as a Trust, we do not receive any prior information 

from the government and therefore we are also waiting to hear what the government do 
next. 
  

We will be in touch before Tuesday if there are any changes which impact your child 
attending face to face teaching. 

  
Thank you so much for your continued support and we wish you all a very Happy New Year. 
  
Best wishes, 
 

 
 

Laura Bennett 
Headteacher 
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